
VISITORS TO LONG POINT BIRD OBSERVATORY I'/ELCOME

North America's oldest bird observatory, at Long
Point, ontario, always welcomes visitors, but we wish
to extend a special invitation to ornithologists and
naturalists planning to attend the meetiigs of the
fnternational Council- for Bird Preservation (ICBP)
and/or the fnternational Ornithological- Congress (IOC)
in June 1986. Information on how to get there will
be avaj-1able at both meetings, and a list of
acconrnodation in the area will also be supplied.
For visitors who prefer to come prior to the meetings,
information can be obtained by writing us at Box 160,
Port Rowan, Ontario NOE IMO, Canada, or by 'phoning
(519) 5a6-29O9. While we wel-come you at any time,
advance notification will- help ensure a more worthwile
visj-t. Long Point is about a six or seven hour drive
from Kingston, and eight or nine hours
from Ottah/a.
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